
From: Erica Brown <Erica.Brown@scdhhs.gov>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 4/10/2014 2:22:33 PM
Subject: Re-cap on meeting

Quick re-cap from the meeting with Tony - he agreed that the current incentive needs to go, but said that the PFS 
project needs NFP to expand services state-wide (i.e. everyone in the state who is high-risk based on individual risk 
factor gets served, not just those in “PFS areas”).  So while there may be new sites created by the PFS project, those 
sites (combined with current ones) need to have the capability to serve anyone living in the state who is “high-risk”. 
 
He also asked about the CMS letter and John said that he is going to update my version and send it to Tony.
 
If you want to discuss, let me know.  I’m available after 3:30.
 
-Erica
 
 

Erica Brown

Erica.Brown@scdhhs.gov
803.898.3062
 
cell: 978.895.1217
 
www.scdhhs.gov

 
Healthy Connections and the Healthy Connections logo are trademarks of South Carolina Department of Health and 
Human Services and may be used only with permission from the Agency.
 

 
Confidentiality Note

This message is intended for the use of the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain 
information, including health information, that is privileged, confidential, and the disclosure of which is 
governed by applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the 
employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any 
dissemination, distribution or copying of this information is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. 
 

If you have received this in error, please notify us immediately and destroy the related message.
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